
SUN SQUARE 
BALTIMORE,MD. 

December 16, 1931. 

Honorable Albert C. Ritchie, 
Annapolis, 
Maryland. 

Dear Governor: 

Thank you very much for your letter 
of the 14th. 

I think you were very wise in writing 
to the Eagle, and that your letter was very 
clear and definite. It is surprising that 
they should have gone off in that half-cocked 
fashion. 

With all good wishes, I am 

JWO:B. 


